BOROUGH OF PROSPECT PARK * NEW JERSEY

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
MOHAMED T. KITAIRULLA I

June 15, 2020

The Kucukkarca Family
Senat Poultry LLC
2-8 Warren Street,
Paterson, NJ 07524
Re: 200 Meat Packets — Thank You!

Dear Kucukkarca Family,

COVID-19 has created an unprecedented crisis for communities like Prospect Park throughout
the country. These are challenging times for us all, but as we continue to focus on comprehensive
response efforts and protecting our staff and community, we are immensely grateful for the
outpour of support we continue to receive.

On behalf of the Borough of Prospect Park, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to all of
you at Senat Poultry for answering the call for help and selflessly donating two hundred meat
packets that were much-needed and now being utilized by our community-at-large during this
pandemic.

In times like this, we are reminded of how interconnected we all are. Thank you for being part of
our community. Without you, none of it is possible! I look forward to staying in touch; please
feel free to contact me at 973-277-6973 if I could be of assistance in the future. Once again,
thank you for your support and kind contribution. — —

Warmest Regards,

AT ALl

Mohamed T. Khairullah
Mayor
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